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MARSH HILL PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

April 4th, 2025 

The Value of the month for April is APPRECIATION 

Appreciation is about noticing and being thankful for all the good things in our lives and 

the kindness of others.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope this newsletter finds you well. 

 

Easter Events 
As part of our Easter celebrations, we will be holding our annual competitions for children to 

enter. We are asking children in EYFS/Ks1 to design and make an Easter Bonnet; and 

children in Ks2 to decorate an egg (please hard boil first). Entries need to be brought into 

classrooms on Wednesday 9th April. 

 

Horse Riding 

I am pleased to inform you that, after the great success of last year, all classes from 

Reception to Year 6, will again have the opportunity to go to Sandwell Valley Riding Centre 

during the summer term. Each class/year group will receive a letter requesting consent for 

your child to attend and take part in this exciting experience in due course. 

 
Parent Governor 

Mr. Mustafa has been elected unopposed to the position of Parent Governor at Marsh Hill 

Primary School. I would like to thank Mr. Mustafa for his commitment in taking on this 

voluntary position and look forward to working with him.  

 

STARS of the Week 

 

Very well done to all our Merit Award Winners for this week. We are all proud of you: 

Reception – Aleeza, Kaiden, Ali, Raheen 
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Year 1 – Nariah, Mason, Daniya, Alaya 

Year 2 – Ariana, Mathew, Kiara, Alayna 

Year 3 – Jessica, Mahmoud, Lawi, Pawan, Khadijah 

Year 4 – Harmony, Khadijah, Subhan, Leila 

Year 5 – Aarohi, Ciena-Rae, Hawa, Layla 

Year 6 – Anayah, Alan, Alfie, Zara 

 

Attendance 

The class with the highest attendance this week was 1G. 

The whole school attendance figure was 80.85%. 

 

Class 
Attendance 

Percentage 

Rainbows 81.33 

Sunshines 75.0 

1G 87.33 

1H 74.33 

2D 85.33 

2P 76.67 

3C 81.33 

3D 78.13 

4H 82.41 

4M 81.67 

5C 85.33 

5U 79.0 

6C 85.0 

6M 80.95 

6W 80.0 

Whole School 80.85 

 

Safeguarding 

If you are concerned for a child’s wellbeing, then please contact our Designated 

Safeguarding Lead, Cathy Lomas through the school office. In the event of Cathy being 

unavailable – please ask to speak with another DSL in school. Alternatively, you may ring 



The Children’s Advice and Support Service (CASS) on 0121 303 1888; or the Police on 999, if 

the child is in immediate danger. 

 

Diary Dates 

APRIL 

Wednesday 9th  Easter Class Assembly for parents and carers of children in 5C: 9.00 

a.m. 

 

EYFS/Ks1 Easter Bonnet Parade 

Friday 11th  Easter Class Assembly for parents and carers of children in 5U: 9.00 

a.m. 

 

Ks2 Decorate an Easter Egg showcase 

 

School breaks up for the Easter Holiday: 3.15 p.m. 

 

This section will be updated once new dates are known and confirmed. 

 

I wish all our families a good weekend. 

 

Mr. J. Cusack  

Head Teacher 
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